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Dear brothers and sisters,  

 As you sit here in God’s house today, I ask you to consider the 

immense blessing you have as a member of the RCUS, that you can 

confidently know that your pastor, who expounds God’s Word to you 

each Lord’s Day, does so as an approved and trained man, educated in a 

faithful seminary with the essential tools to read the Bible in its original 

languages and to have a thorough understanding of it and the derived 

creeds and confessions of our Reformed Faith, that he might faithfully 

convey the truth of the gospel we so need to hear.    

 Thank God for that, for not all of our brothers and sisters around 

the world have that same blessing of having a pastor, let alone a trained 

pastor to feed and nurture them. How can you help?  By graciously 

supporting one of the seminaries which exist within our denomination. 

Heidelberg Theological Seminary, since 2017, has been actively 

providing both remote and live training to over 60 men in the 

Philippines and recently eleven men in Kenya towards an MDiv degree, 

with the first eight men due to graduate this summer!   

 This cost-effective approach to providing the required level of 

training to these men comes at a fraction of the cost of either them 

coming to the US to study or us sending pastors there either 

intermittently or long term. Heidelberg is committed to this work of 

helping these brothers, but Heidelberg desperately needs your financial 

help to continue this work.  As you hear our Lord speaking to you this 

morning through your pastor consider what you can do to provide this 

same blessing to your brothers and sisters in the Philippines and Kenya 

by supporting the work of Heidelberg Theological Seminary not only 

today but ongoing as well.  Any contributions can be given directly to 

your church deacons or sent to: 

Support for Ministerial Training 

Providence Reformed Church 

245 East Vine St 

Lodi, CA  95240 



 Through the method of remote learning with courses being taught 

by RCUS ministers and other qualified men, students can receive 

instruction in the highlighted locations throughout the Philippines 

simultaneously rather than having to gather in a central location. This 

opens many doors for men who are already engaged in ministry and 

leadership to receive much-needed instruction. 

 


